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		Milton Keynes Referral Management Service is Closing on the 17th February 2023

Action Required: 

1)	Complete the Data Security and Protection Toolkit
2)	Register with EyeV (EeRS platform)
	Dear all,

You may be aware that the Referral Management Service (RMS) in Milton Keynes is closing on 17th February 2023

After this date, you will no longer be able to make referrals via the RMS, and must instead refer using the EyeV platform, which is the new electronic referral system for the area (EeRS).

In order to make referrals via EyeV after the 17th February 2023, your practice must have completed the Data Security and Protection Toolkit, which is the NHS Digital Self-Assessment which certifies that your practice has minimum cyber security measures in place.

You can complete the DSPT via the Quality in Optometry website, which is managed by LOCSU.

Following DSPT completion, you can sign your practice up to EyeV by filling in your details here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfX0hnMSZvV3SwX4E290DU5ho24QrSDsr4CKiUentaglDPhvw/viewform 

If you have any queries, please email blmk-eers@eyev.health. 

We have attached a flyer explaining the benefits of the DSPT.

Kind regards,

Bedfordshire, Luton and Milton Keynes ICB
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